Legal Aid Manitoba
L'Aide Juridique du Manitoba

Legal Aid Manitoba Offices Closed to the Public effective
March 23, 2020

To ensure the safety of staff and applicants, and to reduce health risks related to COVID-19,
all Legal Aid Manitoba (LAM) offices province-wide will be closed to the public effective
Monday, March 23, 2020 until further notice. Core operations and services including
assessing and issuing certificates as well as payments to service providers and counsel for
completed work will continue. Please be advised that response times may be slower than
usual as a work from home plan for many employees at LAM has now been implemented.
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